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Claire Swanson

From: Claire Swanson
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 2:55 PM
To: Sue Hoek
Subject: RE: Upcoming Term Expirations for the PVMAC

Sorry about that, the list was out of date, here is the corrected list: 
 

Name Start date End date 
Tom Hartnett 14-Sep-21 30-Jun-23 
Shauneen Deschaine 20-Apr-23 30-Jun-23 
Patricia Rockwell 9-May-22 30-Jun-23 
Mark Bailey 25-Oct-22 30-Jun-23 
Julia Stidham 14-Sep-21 30-Jun-23 
Douglas Moon 7-Jan-19 30-Jun-23 
Bob Winters 7-Jan-19 30-Jun-23 

 
Shauneen will be included in the reappointments. However, we will not get a new application from her since she just 
submitted one.  
 
I will begin reaching out to the members.  
 
Claire Swanson 

Board Clerk II | Nevada County Board of Supervisors 

 
 

From: Sue Hoek <Sue.Hoek@nevadacountyca.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 1:52 PM 
To: Claire Swanson <Claire.Swanson@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Subject: RE: Upcoming Term Expirations for the PVMAC 
 
All in good standing 
Teresa is not a member and was replaced by Shauneen Deschaine  
 
From: Claire Swanson <Claire.Swanson@nevadacountyca.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 1:43 PM 
To: Sue Hoek <Sue.Hoek@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Cc: Sarah Holyhead <Sarah.Holyhead@nevadacountyca.gov> 
Subject: Upcoming Term Expirations for the PVMAC 
 
Hello Supervisor Hoek,  
 
I am reaching out as we have upcoming term expirations for the following members for the PVMAC: 
 

Name Start date End date 
Tom Hartnett 14-Sep-21 30-Jun-23 
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Teresa Dietrich 23-Sep-19 30-Jun-23 
Patricia Rockwell 9-May-22 30-Jun-23 
Mark Bailey 25-Oct-22 30-Jun-23 
Julia Stidham 14-Sep-21 30-Jun-23 
Douglas Moon 7-Jan-19 30-Jun-23 
Bob Winters 7-Jan-19 30-Jun-23 

 
Please confirm if the members are in good standing. Once confirmed we can reach out to capture their new applications 
and place the reappointments on an upcoming BOS meeting for acknowledgement. If the members do not wish to 
reapply we will prepare thank you letters and certificates for their time spent on the MAC.  
 
As a note the Bylaws will need to be updated if you wish to remove the two-year term limit that was originally placed on 
the members of the MAC.  
 
Let me know if you have any questions on this.  
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 


